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TO THE SPANISH SECURITIES COMMISSION 

 

Fluidra, S.A. (“Fluidra” or the "Company"), pursuant to the provisions of 
section 227 of Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, which passed 
the amended text of the Securities Market Act, hereby issues the following: 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

As a continuation to the communications of “Other Relevant Information” 
numbers 13548 and 13710 published on 10 and 21 January 2022, respectively, 
it is hereby informed that, as of today, 27 January 2022, Fluidra has completed 
the closing of the refinancing of its Credit and Guaranty Agreement initially 
dated as of 2 July 2018 in accordance with the terms previously explained in 
the aforementioned communications numbers 13548 and 13710. 

 

 
Sant Cugat del Vallès, 27 January 2022 


